AlanMenegazzi

12346 Quassey Ave. Lake Bluff IL. 60044
P. 847-344-9835 E-mail: alanmland@aol.com

December 21, 2010

Mr. Pat Tierney
Lake County Dept. Of PBD

RE: Project 3797- Plat Amendment- Subdivision M- Shields Township

Dear Mr. Tierney or whomever it may concern:

t am writing this request on behalf of the property owners of Subdivision M. We are respectfully
requesting a plat amendment for Subdivision M. The reason for this request is because the original
engineering and/or plat, in our opinion, was not suitable as far as the water drainage was concerned. It
rendered these lots quite unappealing. We have since re-engineered the grading to meet the county
requirements and at the same time to significantly improve the aesthetic and practical nature of these
properties.

We sincerely appreciate your heip with this matter. If you have any questions you can contact
me at 847-344-9835 or at aianmland@aoi.com.
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Sincerely,
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Dale Micha Frank Montalto

Nadia Men%a Francesca Michalek




